
Printed on: 03/10/2019 09:10:05

Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

28/09/2019  15:21:252019/4295/P OBJ Barrie Tankel I represent The Belsize Society.  I object to this application as there are no drawings showing the proposals. It 

should be refused without further information being provided for consideration.

02/10/2019  14:41:162019/4295/P SUPPRT Matt Smith I write to give full support to the above planning application.

The proposal would be a positive addition to the mews and would finish the roof line and front elevation in line 

with surrounding dwellings.  In addition, the proposed alterations would bring an old dwelling up to present day 

standards which I believe is paramount in maintaining the area.
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